
CHOIR CONCERT INFORMATION
4th and 5th GRADES
INTERMEDIATE CHOIR

May 1, 2023

Dear Families,

It’s official - the School Board approved our vocal music concert! Here are the details.

CONCERT DATE:
Tuesday, May 23 7:30 PM* Auditorium

REPORT TIME: 6:45-7:00 PM* CAFETERIA
● You must enter through the main high school doors on First Street with the blue awning.

● Cafeteria doors will not be open.
● STUDENTS IN BEGINNING BAND SHOULD REPORT TOMR. MROCHEK and not to the

cafeteria.
● Other 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students should not report to the cafeteria early. There

will not be any supervision until 6:45.
● Coats and electronic devices should remain with families and not be brought to the

cafeteria.

*Time changed from previous letter.

PERFORMANCE ORDER (subject to change):
Beginning Band
Grade 5
Grade 4
Intermediate Choir

CONCERT ENDS: approximately 8:40 PM

What to Wear:
● Something nice, dressy for the occasion.
● No jeans, T-shirts, or tennis shoes, if possible.
● If this is not possible, then students should wear something nice that they have.
● Clothing should follow the school’s dress code found in the student handbook.



Attendance:
● Grades 4 and 5 Music Students:

We hope that everyone will attend the performance. Students have been working hard to
prepare songs to share with our families.

● Intermediate Choir:
It is expected that all students will attend the concert. Students chose to be part of our
choir, and each one is an important part of the group. We perform best when everyone is
there. There is a great sense of accomplishment that occurs after the many weeks of work
and a successful performance.

● If a scheduling conflict should occur, please let me know as soon as possible by a written
note or email. Also, we understand if there is a sudden illness or family emergency. Please
let me know by email or a note when you are able.

● In addition, according to school policy, students are not allowed to attend the concert if they
have been absent from school on the day of the concert.

● The performance will be part of the student’s choir grade (6th grade only). If a student does
not attend the concert, the student will need to complete a make-up assignment.

● Please complete the GOOGLE FORM (in your child’s email) to verify your
child’s attendance. Please complete as soon as possible.

Volunteers:
● Chaperones: We need some chaperones to help with the concert. I will be with the

students at all times; however, help is needed to accompany students to the restroom,
monitor during warm-ups in the cafeteria, and sit in the auditorium seats with those
students not on stage.

● Volunteers must have their clearances on file in the business office to chaperone students.
● If you are interested in volunteering, please check the appropriate areas on the Google

form (due as soon as possible) found in your child's email. Thank you in advance. ☺

Thank you so much! We are looking forward to seeing you on the 23rd. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kathy Hooks

DLE General Music Teacher/Intermediate Choral Director
Phone: 724-845-6071 ext. 100
E-mail: khooks@leechburg.k12.pa.us
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